
The Aarau terminal has adopted a series of anti-contagion measures in 

compliance with current regulations. Drivers are required to strictly observe 

the below instructions. 

1. Access to the terminal is forbidden to people with fever symptoms or who 

have come into contact with people infected by coronavirus

2. Wear personal protective equipment (e.g. mask, gloves) provided by your 

company

3. When entering the terminal and during the operation of check-in/delivery 

and pick-up of the unit, the driver must always remain in his cab

4. Keep a distance of at least 2 meters from all other people

5. Use the gloves and disinfectant material at your disposal

6. Entrance to the counter is allowed to a max. of 1 person at a time

7. Access to restrooms and/or vending machines is allowed to a max. of 1 

person at a time

8. The signs (including ground signs) and instructions given by Hupac 

personnel must be strictly observed

9. We remind you that it is absolutely forbidden to take photographs or video 

footage.
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